Professor Michael L. Dertouzos NE43-105

Dear Professor Dertouzos:

At long last I am proud to send you the finding aid for the LCS administrative records. Jeff Mifflin carried out his responsibilities to process and describe the administrative and research records thoroughly and absolutely on time. The delay arose because of the amount of careful work we had to do to be sure that the collection was numbered and labeled correctly and the guide was completely accurate. We apologize for the delay. We are currently completing the work on the guide to the research records and will forward a copy to you as soon as possible.

I hope that you are pleased with the guide to the administrative records. Several researchers, including Alex Roland, have already benefitted from the guide and the collection. You will notice that we used your 25th anniversary publication as part of the historical material in our guide, and we hope that this meets with your approval.

We are very grateful to you for your support of this project and to the members of LCS who advised and guided us. We believe that the project not only enabled us to save and make available a significant record of the laboratory, but also afforded us an important opportunity to learn more about the challenges of documenting the work that took place at LCS.

We thank you again and hope that you and your staff will call upon us whenever we can assist you.

If you would like a copy of their many aid, please let me know.

Sincerely yours,

Helen W. Samuels

cc: Fernando J. Corbato
Peter Elias
Albert R. Meyer

/Jerome H. Saltzer
Jeff Mifflin